
 

 

Future AGFMA Soft FM Update 

 

 

Hi All,  

 

Further to my email last week advising the state government has entered into a 
contract with Ventia Australia Pty Ltd (Ventia) for the Future Across Government 
Facilities Management Arrangements (AGFMA), I want to provide the following 
additional important information.  

Under the new model, Soft Facilities Management services including cleaning, waste 
management, hygiene, pest control, security patrols and garden maintenance that are 
included in the current contract will not be delivered via the Future AGFMA when the 
new arrangements commence on 1 December 2021. 

These services will be able to be procured directly by the agencies and or sites and 
where existing long-term contracts are in place, agencies are able to have them 
novated for them to manage directly. This will mean that where you currently perform 
works on behalf of an agency you will be able to continue to do so under a different 
mechanism. 

If you currently deliver Soft FM services and require additional information please 
email the Future AGFMA Team on the below address. 

DIT.FutureAGFMA@sa.gov.au 

 

Best regards, 

 

Simon Morony 
Executive Director, Across Government Services 

Across Government Services Reform 
Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
E DIT.FutureAGFMA@sa.gov.au •  www.dit.sa.gov.au  
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